
































Parent Partnership Board 
PROGRAM UPDATES – JUNE TO SEPTEMBER 2022
• Established FY23 Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) Strengthening Parent Voice 

Partnership between OCCY, Children’s Trust Fund Alliance, and Oklahoma Partnership for 
School Readiness  to support parent leadership training and development and inform the work of 
Oklahoma’s child-serving systems

• Served in an advisory capacity to the OCCY Homeless Children and Youth Steering Committee 
and Strengthening Youth Custody and Transition Services Advisory Committee for Fall 2022 
legislative interim studies

• Served in an advisory capacity to AETNA® - providing feedback on healthcare needs for children 
and youth in Oklahoma served through Medicaid

• OCCY is accepting applications for additional board members for 2023
• Fathers/male caregivers, parents who have children who have been impacted by juvenile 

justice system, represent rural Oklahoma, and/or under-represented populations



Parent Partnership Board
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT & LEADERSHIP 
• Lana Turner-Addison: Organized the ‘The Back-to-School Parent & Community Enrichment 

Extravaganza’ in North Tulsa on August 15th

• More than 300 backpacks and school supplies distributed to school age children
• Community resources & referrals provided

• Sunnie Jamerson: Organized the ‘Prevention & Recovery in the Park’ in Oklahoma City in 
partnership with SUPA, DCCCA and ODMHSAS on August 27th

• Community resources & referrals provided
• Betty Hawkins-Emery: Organized a community health fair in NE Oklahoma City on September 9th

• Health screenings, Covid-19 vaccine boosters, community resources & referrals provided
• La’Chanda Stephens-Totimeh: Serves on the planning committee for the 2022 Oklahoma 

Fatherhood Summit scheduled for October 14th in Tulsa



ACTIVITIES & INITIATIVES
• 2022 Oklahoma Fatherhood Summit – October 14th at the Tulsa Dream Center
• Four (4) board members will represent Oklahoma at the 2022 Children’s Trust Fund Alliance / 

Prevent Child Abuse America Annual Meeting on November 14th-17th in Denver, CO
• PPB member Betty Hawkins-Emery serves as co-chair of the Alliance National Parent 

Partnership Council for the Children’s Trust Fund Alliance
• Board met with Commissioner John Schneider, Commissioner Jonathan Hall, Director 

Melinda Fruendt, and Director Rachel Holt on September 14th

• Additional meetings will be scheduled with Commissioners in the upcoming months

Parent Partnership Board
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